16th June 2020
Dear Parent / Carer,
Thank you for choosing Cumbernauld Primary as the school for your child. Despite the significant challenges brought about by the Covid-19 pandemic, we are very much looking forward to welcoming your child to our school community and will do our utmost to ensure their move to school is as exciting and memorable as it was for those children who started Primary 1 in previous years.
As you know, we have been unable to run our normal transition programme. However, we feel that it is important for you and your child to have an opportunity to visit the school and meet a member of staff.
Visits, which will be for your child and ONE adult, will take place during the course of Tuesday 23rd June. Please note this will be strictly by appointment only. Please can you telephone the school office between 9.30am - 11.30am and by no later than Friday 19th June on 01236 632110 to arrange a suitable time.
Please be assured that your child’s visit to the school will be carefully managed to ensure social distancing is maintained at all times. However, please do not worry if you would prefer not to take advantage of this opportunity.   The school will upload videos of the class set-up and also a video introducing the Primary 1 Teachers will be added to the information on our school website under ‘Nursery to Primary Transition’.  These videos will ensure you still receive all of the appropriate  information, if you would prefer not to visit the school.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In the meantime, please do keep up-to-date with the latest information on our ‘Nursery to Primary Transition’ section of our website.  Mrs Canning one of our Primary 1 Team members has posted a story and activity for your child to enjoy this week.  
Thank you for your support and co-operation.
Kind regards,
Ed Clinton 
Head Teacher 

